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14/08/2024  14:57:422024/3003/L OBJ Frances Ruffelle Concerned about the double storey height of the planned extension cutting out the light. Our bedroom on the 

lower floor of number one relies on light coming through the sky light which is the only window. Also, 

subsidence has occurred in number 1, 2 and 3. The excavation planning is quite a worry for these houses.
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